
December 12, 2016 

 

To, 

The Editor, 

World Journal of Gastroenterology. 

 

Dear Editor, 

 

Please find attached our revised review entitled, “Lymphocytic Esophagitis: Still an Enigma a 

Decade Later” (30949-Revised Manuscript). Please find point by point responses below. This is 

an invited review for Dr. Prashanthi N. Thota (number ID: 03473712) and is accompanied by an 

offer of waiving publication fee if accepted for publication. All the authors have contributed to 

the conception and design, acquisition of data and drafting of manuscript. The final draft has 

been approved by all co-authors. Thank you very much for reviewing our manuscript and 

considering it for publication in the World Journal of Gastroenterology. 

Sincerely, 

Prashanthi N. Thota, MD, FACG 

Director, Esophageal Center, A31 

Department of Gastroenterology and Hepatology 

Digestive Disease & Surgery Institute 

Cleveland Clinic Foundation, Cleveland, OH, 44195 

 

 

 



Point by Point Responses: 

 Reviewer 34127 comment: “Excellent manuscript, no concerns”,  

 Response: We thank them for their positive feedback.  

 

 Reviewer 3940 comment: “I think this is a useful report which summarizes a large body of 

diffuse literature in a coherent manner”. 

Response: We thank them for their positive feedback.  

 


